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HRT TRBER GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
N HATeld MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(¥eTd 91 RAILWAY BOARD)

No. 2019/M(C)/142/4 New Delhi, Dated 21.11.2019

The Principal Chief Mechanical Engineers,
All Indian Railways.

Sub: Requirement of Fire safety works under Bulk RSP.

Several references are being received from ZRs for sanction of Fire safety works. In
-this regard, it is submitted that allotment under Bulk RSP is available for certain works

already. Balance requirement, if any, may be submitted in the format as enclosed alongwith
this letter.

ZRs are advised to submit their requirement latest by 25.11.19 (1100 hrs). A copy of
the reply may also be emailed at ddmcerb@gmail.com.

Annexure: (1 page)
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(Suman Kumar Tanti)
Dir. Mech. Engg. (Chg.)
Railway Board




